
 

As you may be aware…. 
Victoria Primary School is celebrating being open for 50 full years and we have a 

number of events planned to celebrate this achievement.  On the evening of Friday 

5th April, between 5pm and 7pm, our school will be open for current and past pupils 

and staff, to take a trip down memory lane and have a look over old school 

photographs and documents.  Our classrooms will also be open for everyone to 

have a look around. 

And we need your help ! 
• Do you, or anyone that you may know, have any old photographs, 

documents, certificates, newspaper cuttings etc relating to our school 

history? 

• Would you be willing to lend these items to school as part of our 

exhibition for our 50th birthday celebrations?  

If so… 
• Could any item that you, or people you know, are willing to lend the 

school please be brought into school by Friday 22nd March. 

• If possible, could you please write your name and phone number on 

the reverse of your items so that we can get them back to the correct 

person.  


